

Sunday Worship 8:15 & 10:45 Sunday School 9:30

Jesu, Jesu, Fill Us with Your Love

Welcome to First Lutheran Church. We ask everyone to complete the "Footprints" listing if you are a visitor, communing, or have a prayer request. All baptized Christians who understand that Christ is truly present in the bread and wine are welcome to join us for Holy Communion. Wheat/gluten-free communion wafers are available on the baptismal font during communion. Grape juice is available on both sides. We ask that you "think green" and place blank "Footprints" forms in the narthex to be reused. There are several large print bulletins available in the narthex. Please ask an usher for assistance.

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR are given to the glory of God by Marilynn Dunn in loving memory of her mother and father, Verna and Edwin Gnew.

<u>DON'T FORGET OUR FOOD CART.</u> Items requested this month are dish soap, paper towels and canned vegetables. The shopping cart is in the coat room.

PRAYERS ARE REQUESTED for Ed. Autumn. Brad, Gary, Norma, Terry, Danielle, Dean, Linda Sam Blosser, Lucas, Luann, Beth Hardesty, Lori Miller, Voleta Willford, Ryan Nunn, Madison Kirk, Larry McKanna, Virginia Jensen, Katie Otte, Whitley, Chance, Brittany Worline, Dawn Arvy, Mike Meyer, Rose Barbosa, Kim Carty, Dick Larick, Jerry Wilson, Randy Anderson, Fred and Karen Weber, Andy And Ron Hoke, Eugene Yungmann, Marlene Rose, Liliana Martins, Richard Meeks & Family, Gloria, Dean, Linda, Virginia, Danielle, Family of Kelly Wolfarth, David & Linda Tyler Rob, Madison, Ally, Tom Flickinger. Stearns, Todd, and Angie Spridgeon. Please pray for those serving in our Armed Forces: Sean Napier, Drew Weissling, Matthew Price, Austin Brown, Brandon Shanahan, Corey Spoon, Thomas Leonard, Caleb Ekin, Jake Hardesty, Eric Lemire, Josh Rowan, Mitchell Gardiner, Ian Roberts, Chris Wolfe, Barry Boutwall, and Chris Dierking.

<u>DEACONS!</u> A Communion deacon schedule is being composed for June through September. Please sign up for your preferred time by May 5th on the sign-up sheet posted on the bulletin board by Pastor Bob's office. Contact Tad Schell if you have questions or concerns.

THE MAY12th NOISY OFFERING will benefit The Lincoln School Lunch Program. This gift helps insure no student goes hungry because they cannot afford lunch or may have forgotten their lunch money.

MAY IS MUSIC APPRECIATION MONTH. Be sure to check out the insert regarding our organist, Miriam Gibson. We are truly blessed!

CHECK OUT OUR NEW ELECTRONIC BILLBOARD!

If you did not notice it on your way into church this morning it is hanging in the new gathering space. It will display

happenings at First Lutheran. If you have church news or a church event you would like posted, please contact the church office.

HE IS RISEN...HE IS RISEN, INDEED!! And now we go forth as Resurrection people, following what Jesus teaches. The Sermon on the Mount is one of the most iconic collections of Jesus' teachings. Join us for a short sixweek study written by Bishop Daniel for the Year of Scripture. We will meet at 9:30 in Pr. Bob's classroom from April 28-June 2. Bring your Bible and a pen or pencil. We have all the other materials. Hope to see you Sunday April 28!

HAVE YOU NOITICED SOMEONE MISSING during one of the Sunday Services? Have you not seen someone for a while? Feel free to fill out a card from the "Miss You Basket" on the table under the electronic billboard. Just put the name on the envelope and place it in the office to be mailed out. If you know the address, or can complete it by looking at the online directory, that would be great too. Let's reach out to our members and let them know when they are not here and we miss them!

<u>LUNCH WITH PASTOR BOB</u> is May 7th. Everyone meets at 11:30 at Café Marie's. Come. Join the fun and fellowship.

SOMEONE YOU KNOW GRADUATIING? Graduate Recognition Day is May 19th. If you would like to have your graduate recognized, please contact the church office or Pastor Bob.